
 

Notice 

SKC/CS/31-10-21 

31-10-21 

 

It is to hereby notify that all 1st semester Computer Science classes (Hons, 

GE and Programme) will be started from 01/11/2021 through on-line 

mode. You are requested to join the WhatsApp group through the 

following link before that date to get all information regarding classes:  

 

1st semester Computer Science Honours: https://chat.whatsapp.com/KtzLPhQcZq1ATY4tPGgeZR 

 

1st semester Computer Science GE: https://chat.whatsapp.com/KY52vtpuVnmBk5pdX9sBUQ 

 

 1st semester Computer Science Programme: https://chat.whatsapp.com/BvkhDfOF9M7AJdhxC897IB 
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